
 

 

To: Dr. Charles Johns 

Board of Education 

From: Brad Swanson 

Date: July 13, 2020 

Re: Certified Retirement Declarations  

 

 

The following staff member(s) have announced their intent to retire at the end of the 

2023-2024​ school year under the Board Policy 6100. 

 

GBN  GBS  

NONE Meyer, John 

 

The following staff member(s) have announced their intent to retire at the end of the 

2023-2024​ school year under Board Policy 6433. 

 

GBN  GBS  GBO 

NONE Coldin, Mary Maltese, Rose 

 

The following staff member(s) have announced their intent to retire at the end of the 

2024-2025​ school year under Board Policy 6433. 

 

GBN  GBS  

Sorkin, Jonathan Fitch, Danita 

 

 


